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Weidmüller Circuit Breaker Products – Part Number Discontinuation 
  
 DS&P, April 2024 

 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Weidmüller would like to inform you of a product discontinuation involving a line of circuit 
breakers. This transition will be handled as an immediate change and parts in the HB 
series product line will be discontinued for sale. The current QL & QY series lines will be 
the replacement for the HB series in the product portfolio. The reason for this product 
discontinuation is Weidmüller is streamlining its circuit breaker portfolio by reducing 
redundancies and focusing on specific product offerings.  
 
Please find the full list of discontinued parts and their replacements in the attached 
sheet.  

 
Due to some customers still using antiquated part numbers for the HB line those 
were included in the part cross list. 
 
Example: 

HB old 
Material 
Number 

HB new 
Material no. 

HB Part 
Description Pole 

Trip 
Curve 

QL 
Description 

(AC) 
QL P/N 

(AC) 

QY 
Description 

(DC) QY P/N (DC) 

HB1205UC 2822050000 

HB1205UC 
HYD.MCB 
UL489  
1P,Curve2,5
.0A 1 Medium  

QL-1-13-
DM-KM-5.0 7940102575 

QY-1-13-DM-
U2-5.0 7940102628 

HB1206UC 2822060000 

HB1206UC 
HYD.MCB 
UL489  
1P,Curve2,6
.0A 1 Medium  

QL-1-13-
DM-KM-6.0 7940102576 

QY-1-13-DM-
U2-6.0 7940102629 

 
**Note: The HB series was a universal voltage product (AC/DC). The replacement series 
products are not universal voltage. Therefore, the QL series will be the AC voltage 
replacement, and the QY series will be the DC voltage replacement.**  

 
If you have any questions, please contact your respective Weidmüller sales representative or 
Weidmüller’s technical support department at 800/849-9343. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Bobby Ailsworth 
Product Manager 
Division Cabinet Products America 
Weidmüller Interface GmbH & Co. KG 
821 Southlake Blvd, Richmond, VA 23236  

Part Number Discontinuation Notice 


